
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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April 2023

ZEN

Dates for the Diary:
3RD - 14TH APRIL – EASTER HOLIDAYS  

All term time children will not attend nursery during these dates. Bank holidays are on 7.4.23 and 
10.3.23 Nursery will be closed for all

W.C 17TH APRIL – EID PARTY WEEK 
We will be having lots of Eid related activities and parties throughout this week. Children are welcome 

to wear Eid clothes.

21ST APRIL – EASTER BONNET PARADE
We will be holding an easter bonnet competition. All entry’s are asked to come into nursery before 

this date. The winner will receive a prize. 

5TH MAY – CORONATION PARTY
Here we will be celebrating the coronation of our new King! We will be making our own crowns and 

coins and having an afternoon tea party. 

LAMBS 
The lambs have enjoyed taking part in 
mindfulness activities this month with our 
new scarves. The children love to lie 
down and listen to calming music and 
have the sensory experience with 
bubbles. We have also been encouraging 
the children to role play. We used phones 
and pretended to ring our Mummy’s, 
daddy’s and carers. We have loved using 
our brown bear book to have picnic’s and 
learn about different colours and animals.

FARMERS
The farmers have had lots of fun this topic. We have had lots of events such as 
Red nose day, World book day, British Science Week and we held our own 
Mothers Day tea party where we invited our Mummy’s to come and have afternoon 
tea with us. The children enjoyed taking part in a variety of different science 
experiments and some of us entered the poster competition of the British Science 
week website. We have also enjoyed learning about the Handa’s Surprise story 
and different cultures. We made our own luo tribe costumes, including tribe hats 
and necklaces. We also learnt some new African dances. We showed interest in 
different occupations and had a visit from Duncan the builder to show us how to 
use his tools with a grown up. The children have also been learning about 
Ramadan this topic and have made their own Duaa. This has all been to develop 
our understanding of the world across the nursery.


